Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1.         Have rates for sleep-in shifts paid to providers of domiciliary care for young adults under the age of 65 with special needs, or to residential care providers (under 65 or over 65) been amended during the 2017/18 financial year?

Domiciliary Care – yes. Current sleep in rates were changed and implemented in October 2017, as part of a new procurement process

Residential/Nursing Care – Rates are currently being negotiated.

2.         What rates have been agreed and communicated to providers in this regard?
The sleep in rates range from £56.38 to £128.89 per night depending on the complexity of care required.

3.         If no amendments have been made, are you currently re-negotiating rates?

Residential/Nursing Care - The council has recently a launched a consultation regarding potential uplift of fees in residential/nursing care. Within the fee rates presented in the consultation, the hourly rate for basic care inclusive of on-costs is a minimum of £9.43 per hour.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

